
ROCKWOOD HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION 

BOARD MEETING 

November 3, 2010 

 

Rockwood Homeowners Association (HOA) held a board meeting on Wednesday, November 3, 2010 at 

6:00 P.M. at Paola Country Club, 29651 Old Kansas City Road. In attendance: Board Members Jason 

Livengood, Jim Williams, Greg Smith, Chris Guenther, Mike Dennis and HOA agent Marilyn Barbour. 

Absent: Board members Gerry Peterson, Kevin Ross and Dan Patino. Invited guest Tom Bonner was also 

present. 

 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

Board members continued to review and revise the declarations and restrictions to present to the 

general meeting in either December or in the spring of 2011. 

 

Marilyn reported that she would be obtaining a letter from John Thomas relinquishing the former 

development’s rights to the open space so that we may proceed with the revisions and elimination of 

the developer from the declarations.  

 

With no further business the meeting was adjourned at 8:00 P.M. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Jason Livengood 

Secretary 

 


